
INFORMATION NOTE FOR MEMBERS                      

RENEWAL OF TAXI DRIVER LICENCE
APPLICANT: JEFFRAY FINDLAY

 This item has been placed on the agenda because:

For the consideration of a late renewal application.  The application was due to 
be submitted by 31 August 2017 but was submitted on 14 September 2017.  The 
Committee may consider accepting a late application within 28 days of the 
renewal.  


